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    St. Patrick’s Primary School

            30 Burrenreagh Road, Castlewellan, BT31 9HH.

_________________________________________________________________________

Burrenreagh Newsletter March 2023
School Closure: 17th March
School will be closed on St. Patrick’s Day, Friday 17th March. 
Green Day :  Thursday 16th March. 
We will have a Green Day on Thursday 16th March here in the school. Pupils can dress in green, and we ask for a voluntary donation of £1 towards our fundraising for Newry Hospice. 
Cash for Clobber

Our cash for clobber collection for fundraising continues. If you have been clearing out old clothes, please save them for us.  We welcome all donations of bags of any used clothing, shoes and fabrics. Nothing goes to waste. Each full bag raises approximately £3.00 for school funds. We have already had parents donating bags of Cash for Clobber this year.  Thank you to everyone who has supported us in this initiative. 
GAA Coaching Programme

Primary 4 – 7 pupils receive GAA coaching each week from Down GAA. The coaching this year takes place on Tuesday afternoons. Payment for Term 2 is £10. Thank you to those parents who have already paid. It is much appreciated. If you have not already done so, please send the payment into the office in an envelope with your child’s name clearly marked.  Thank you.  
New School Team Kit

The teaching union, INTO, are going to sponsor an additional team sports kit for us which we can use in football tournaments, cross-country competitions etc. Primary 6 and 7 pupils chose the colours and designed the strip. We are really looking forward to receiving our new kit!
Breakfast Club and After School Club.

Our Breakfast Club operates each morning from 8.00am. Our After School Club runs each afternoon until 5.00pm. Anyone wishing to book the After School Club or Breakfast Club should contact the school office by email or phone each Friday before 12.00 noon for the week ahead, so that necessary staffing arrangements can be made. If a booking has not been made in advance, we may have to turn pupils away from these clubs as we may not have the staffing arrangements in place. 
All payments for the week should be sent to the office each Monday.

We Welcome New Pupils

We would like to welcome Jenna and Joshua who will join St. Patrick’s in Primary 7 on Wednesday 15th March. We wish them every success and happiness in Burrenreagh!
First Holy Communion
We have been informed that Primary 4 pupils will make their First Holy Communion Friday 5th May 2023 at 5.00pm in Our Lady of the Assumption Church in Newcastle. 
First Confession

Congratulations to our pupils who made their First Confession on Monday 13th March in Our Lady of the Assumption Church in Newcastle. We were so proud of them all. 
Easter Holidays. 

School will close on Wednesday 5th April at 11.00am for Easter holidays and will reopen on Monday 17th April. 

P.E. Uniform

We would like to remind all parents of our PE uniform which consists of plain black tracksuit bottoms or leggings, red polo shirt available from McKenny’s Castlewellan and our red school jumper. 

Book fair

Scholastic Book Fair will arrive on Wednesday 23/03/23, collection will be the 30/03/23.
